Whitehill Junior School

Head Teacher: Mr S Mills



Whitehill Road Hitchin Herts. SG4 9HT

Tel: 01462 621313 Fax: 01462 621311

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk

3rd March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

School Open Afternoon

On Monday, you will receive a letter inviting you to book a consultation appointment with your child's class teacher in the week before we break for Easter.

As part of this process, I would like to invite you into school on the afternoon of **Wednesday 23rd March** to tour the school, see your child's classroom and the work they have been doing. You will be able to come into school **from 2.00pm**.

Given the circumstances of the last two years, parental visits have been few and far between and we are looking forward to opening our doors again. I have no doubt your child will be very proud of all they have achieved this year and will take time showing you what they have been doing.

You will not need to book this visit, you are free to just turn up.

Year 6 SATs Information

As we return to some form of normality, SATs for our Year 6 pupils will be returning too. The pupils will be ready to take these tests in the week beginning 9th May.

For parents and carers of pupils taking the tests this year, we will be holding a short information session on the same day as the open afternoon (23rd March). The talk will take place in the hall starting **at 3.30pm**. This will be a chance to talk through the format of the week and to answer any questions you may have.

I fully appreciate that not everyone will be able to attend the afternoon or the talk and so it is our intention to record the talk and make it accessible on the school website shortly after.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via the school office or chat with me on the playground.

Kind regards,

Reven Mills

Steve Mills Headteacher









